M O N-!- April 26, 2023

PLEASANI

WIiScCoONSIN Mr. Nate Tillis—Wastewater Utility Director
Racine Wastewater Utility
SEWER UTILITY 800 Center Street, Room 227
DISTRICT NO.1 Racine, WI 53403
8811 Campus Drive
Mount Pleasant, WI . i
53406 Re: Request for Approval of Sanitary Sewer Extension
Pike River Crossing

T:262.664.7800
F:262.664.7848
info@mtpleasantwi.gov
www.mtpleasantwi.gov

Village of Mount Pleasant

Dear Mr. Tillis,

The Mount Pleasant Sewer Ultility has reviewed and approved the plans for the Pike
River Crossing subdivision, a proposed development in the Village of Mount Pleasant,
prepared by Pinnacle Engineering, dated 4-13-23.

The extension in question includes approximately 3,524 L.F. of 8 diameter sanitary
sewer and will serve a new subdivision west of STH 31 and north of CTH KR. This

extension will drain by gravity into the Mount Pleasant interceptor system.

We politely request that the Racine Wastewater Commission approve the
aforementioned extension.

Sincerely,
Mount Pleasant Sewer Utility District #1

A
Anthony\jg;;er P. E&)/

Director of Public Works/Village Engineer

Cc: Mike Gitter, P.E.

A FORWARD THINKING COMMUNITY...



